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Mayor Edward Shields 3 0 AU6 1985
Washington Township Municipal Office
P. 0. Box 216
Long Valley, New Jersey 07853

Dear Mayor Shields:

I am writing to apprise you of the status of the Remedial Investigation/
Feasibility Study (RI/FS) at the Combe Fill South Superfund Site.

As indicated by the revised schedule in the July 31, 1985 progress report by
Lawler, Matusky & Skelly, all field work should be complete in September 1985.
Currently, these field activities are proceeding as planned. In reviewing the
overall project schedule, we now estimate that the RI/FS report will be ready in
July 1986. Subsequent to the Department's review and approval of this report, we
will schedule a meeting to present the long-term remedial action alternatives to
the community.

If you have any questions, please contact Janice Haveson at (609) 984-3081.

Dr. Jorge H. Berkowitz, Administrator
Hazardous Site Mitigation Administration
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c: Mayor Adessa, Chester Township

E. Russo, Chester Township Council
L. Skinner, Chester Township Business Administrator
J. Hollenbach, Chester Township Health Officer
K. Burns, Washington Township Business Administrator
J. Hancox, Washington Township Health Officer
D. Peiffer, Upper Raritan Watershed Association
L. Tucker, Help Arrest a Landfill Tragedy (HALT)
A. Knight, Environmental Commission
K. Short, Environmental Commission
B. Baltycki, East Valley Brook Residents
Assemblyman R. Zimmer
Assemblyman K. Weidel
Senator W. Foran
Congressman D. Gallo
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